
 

Posted: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 

 

 

Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 11:00 AM 

2212 272nd Street 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to: 

To conduct the 2018 financial and accountability audit exit 
interview with representatives of the Washington State Auditor’s 
Office. 


